Kissing Co-Stars: On and OffScreen Celebrity Couples

By Katie Gray
When couples on-screen become real celebrity couples offscreen, we get extra excited. What could be better than
falling in love with a movie relationship, and then learning
that it is actually a reality? It’s a fairy tale come true
when it becomes an actual celebrity relationship! Whether the
relationships last or are just a fling, it’s fun while it
lasts. In many cases, it’s ended in celebrity weddings and
celebrity babies. We can all take a cue and relationship
advice from these cute celeb couples who show us love on and
off-screen!

Cupid has compiled our six favorite
on
and
off-screen
celebrity
couples:
1. Ben Affleck & Jennifer Garner: This celebrity couple met on
the set of Daredevil and ended up getting married and having
children together. They married in 2005 in Turks and Caicos
and have three children together: Violet, Seraphina and
Samuel. They announced they were divorcing in 2015, but they
remain friends and family because of their offspring. Garner
has also dated previous co-stars such as Alias co-star Michael
Vartan, and she was even married to Scott Foley for three
years after meeting him on the set of his series Felicity.
It’s true that love can be found on set!
2. Brad Pitt & Angelina Jolie: Everybody loves Brangelina!
This celebrity couple met while filming Mr. & Mrs. Smith
together and caused a big stir, as speculation stirred that an
affair happened between the two while Pitt was still married
to Jennifer Aniston. They denied it, but in 2006 they
announced they were expecting a baby. The pair got engaged in
2012 after seven years of dating and married two years later
in 2014 at their estate in Correns, France. Although they were
trying to kill each other on-screen, they sure make it work in
real life! They seem to have a happy, healthy marriage and
children.
Related Link: 5 Celebrity Couples Who Live Modestly
3. Ryan Reynolds & Blake Lively: Spotted: one of the best
celebrity relationships in Hollywood started on a set. That’s
right, lovely Blake Lively and handsome Ryan Reynolds, met on
the set of The Green Lantern. This dynamic duo started dating
a year later in 2011, purchased a home together in 2012 in
Bedford, New York and married a few months later. The former
Gossip Girl star gave birth to their daughter, James, in 2014

and it was just announced last month that they are expecting
their second child! Congrats to the happy pair!
4. Ashton Kutcher & Mila Kunis: “Hello Wisconsin!” The costars we all loved on the hit sitcom That 70’s Show, Ashton
Kutcher and Mila Kunis, are now a happily married celebrity
couple. The pair began dating in 2012, were engaged in 2014,
gave birth to their daughter Wyatt Isabelle in October of that
year and married in July of 2015. They show us that it is good
to date for a couple of years to really get to know a person
before jumping into wedlock and parenthood. It seems to be
working well for them, as they are now happily married and the
proud parents of a beautiful baby girl.
Related Link: 5 Celebrity Couples Where The Woman Earns More
Money
5. Freddie Prinze Jr. & Sarah Michelle Gellar: This celebrity
relationship is one of the longest lasting in the
entertainment industry! Fellow actors, Freddie Prinze Jr. and
Sarah Michelle Gellar, met while filming I Know What You Did
Last Summer and have been an item ever since.They even costarred in the Scooby-Doo film together! They were engaged in
2001, married in 2002 and have two celebrity babies together.
This celebrity marriage shows us how to make a genuine
relationship last!
6. Channing Tatum & Jenna Dewan Tatum: This married celebrity
couple met in 2006 on the set of Step-Up. They have been
giving us major relationship goals ever since. They got
engaged in Maui in 2008 and married in a celebrity wedding in
2009 in Malibu, California. The Magic Mike star has even been
referenced recently in Drake’s new album. The rapper, has a
lyric that says, “Got so many chains, they call me Chaining
Tatum.”
Who are your favorite celebrity couples on and off-screen?
Share below!

